
  

Notes and Rests from the Maestro.   
  
Hard to believe that this is the final concert of the 2024 summer season!  The 
second season that we presented all our concerts (with one rain date moved to 
WRMC).  

Our first rehearsal for the 2024 fall season will be Wednesday, September 4th, 7p.  
At this point, I am uncertain if we will rehearse at St. Ambrose (so we can work with 
their adult choir) or at WRMC.  That information will follow.   

We will also probably take a break from sending out the weekly newsletters. Time to 
get your music in alphabetical order!  

Again, my sincere and heartfelt thanks to you all for a musical and exciting summer 
season.  I am hopeful that will continue into tomorrow’s concert.  

See you on Friday - Marcus 

 
             Program for Friday, July 26th  – 

 
 

 

Please keep reading through the next page – information on 
the September 11th concert! 
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As last year, we will be partnering with St. Ambrose Catholic Church and Adult Choir in a patriotic concert memorizing September 11th, on Wednesday, 
September 11th, 7p.  Section leaders are to notify me of personnel who will be able to play both the rehearsal and the performance.   

 

 

 
Best – Marcus 


